
Xgrid Web Developers are skilled and talented professionals, who can design, deploy and

test breakthrough websites. You will enjoy being part of an extremely talented, motivated

team interacting with both business and development counterparts to capture key marketing

requirements and translate them into products designed for our customers. Moreover, you will

be encouraged to become active in open source communities. This will provide you a unique

exposure of the entire ecosystem (involving technology, community, customers and partners) in the

cutting-edge data center and cloud space.

The successful candidate will be an enthusiastic self-motivator, which is an absolute MUST in a

startup environment. They will have a high customer and product delivery orientation, with the

ability to both, understand the “big picture” issues and to drill down to detail.

You will be expected to
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Microsoft Dynamics NAV/ Business Central Developer

The main technical focus of this role will be
programming using Microsoft Dynamics AL/extension 
V2 along with some minor C/AL components.

Configure, develop and deliver MS Dynamics NAV/
Business Central software and components in all
functional areas.

Create new and modify existing customizations and
integrations as requested by the customer.

Perform data conversions, debug system problems,
and craft resolutions.

Develop solutions in Dynamics NAV and apps/
extensions for Business Central along with upgrades
and migrations for customers.

Installation and configuration of Business Central,
along with service packs and hot fixes as needed.

Technical liaison to business groups for application
support.

Test functionality developed by the development team
against business requirements.

Support and drive process change and
communication in line with Business Central/NAV best
practice.

Coordinate and contribute to end-user training
including development of system documentation and
training materials.

Assist with functional specifications of customizations
and integrations required for NAV implementations.

Serve as the lead Business Central/NAV technical
expert on the development team.

ITake responsibility for the customized unit
programming and overall system functionality.

Work with the Project Managers, Business Analyst
and Consultants to understand the business /
application requirements of the assigned task.

BS in Computer Science/Software Engineering or 
similar

Technologies: Microsoft Dynamics NAV/Microsoft 
Dynamics 365 Business Central, .NET, C#, MVC, Web 
API, Entity Frameworks.

OS: Windows power user

Worked with git, mercurial, SVN, Jenkins and JIRA etc.

Team player with outstanding collaboration and 
teamwork attitude.

Excellent written and verbal communication skills.

Excellent analytical and problem solving skills.

Aptitude to learn new bleeding-edge technologies.

Advanced knowledge of Relational Databases (Micro-
soft SQL, MySQL).

Experience integrating with web technologies, 
REST/SOAP APIs, web services and websockets.

Thorough knowledge of software development life 
cycle and best practices, including coding standards, 
code reviews, source control management, build 
process, continuous integration and continuous 
delivery.

Strong grip and proficient understanding of version 
control tools, such as Git.

Strong software debugging and problem solving skills.

Strong skills in information gathering and requirement
documentation.

Quick learner and ability to adapt to customer driven 
fastpaced development environment. Aptitude to learn 
new bleeding-edge technologies.

Team player with outstanding collaboration and 
teamwork attitude.

Excellent written and verbal communication skills.

Excellent analytical and problem solving skills.


